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Bronte Sleep Out for Wayside 

Chapel 

Another massive Thank You to our empathetic and generous community for joining 

the Sleep Out, donating money and/ or donating personal care items to support the im-

portant work being done at the Wayside Chapel.  

 

Together we raised over $2200 plus lots of donated items! 

Special Thanks also go to the Social Justice Team for their hard work behind the scenes:  

Karina Crocker for creating the stunning posters, leading the BAC to embed social jus-

tice values in their program and donate all of the food for the breakfast, coordinating the 

breakfast and BBQ, and donating any leftover food to the Wayside Chapel 

 

Sarah Kruger for setting up and coordinating the online fundraising site and liaising 

with the Wayside Chapel to invite Stephanie to come and speak with us about issues re-

lating to homelessness 

 

Kathryn Pryke for coordinating the SRC to support the event and collating all of the 

permission notes/ details of attendees 

 

Lee Peery for tapping into her RU OK? Day resources to create and organise a fun ac-

tivity highlighting the importance of communication, and showing a movie with the theme 

of the benefits of working together  

 

Karina Malqui-Rodriguez for gathering, with the help of Mary Verdun, several chil-

dren’s books with related themes of empathy, communication and caring for one anoth-

er, and for collecting the personal care items 

 

And the amazing Year 5 students Audrey, Jude and Jared, with the help of Michelle 

Bishop, for creating and presenting thoughtful and moving powerpoints about the work 

of the Wayside Chapel, why we should support people who have less than we do and the 

power of gratefulness  

Catherine Ryan for initiating the event last year, supporting the Sleep Out this year and 

organising the donation of giant boxes from Winnings for us to sleep in  

 

Well Done Bronte!  J 
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Animal Dress up day—raised  money for the RSPCA 
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Please join us at the Parent -Helper Breakfast in the library on 

Friday the 13th before the Sport Assembly. 8.30am 
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Congratulations to our Year 5 students who presented their leadership speeches last 

Wednesday to parents and students. 
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It’s happening, it’s actually happening!! 

Bronte is getting new toilets!! 

 

Commencing the first day of holidays, builders will start work on the cur-
rent dire, dark and spidery toilet block, and by the start of the new school 
year there will be a clean and sparkly, newly-renovated toilet block for 
the students. 

 

This has been made possible through money raised by the students with 
their walk-a-thon early this year ($20K), a joint funding grant from the 
Department of Education ($60K), and funds raised by the P&C ($40K, 
plus extras). 

 

The P&C would like to shout out a HUGE thank you to Mrs Ryan for 
working so hard with the Department of Education to make this happen, 
and also to everyone in the school community who contributed to P&C 
fundraising in ways large and small this year – you get to see the results 
of your efforts in January, and Bronte students will enjoy the benefits for 
years to come. 

 

As we all know, any renovation is all about the budget. 

 

Please, as part of your Christmas giving this year, consider a donation to 
the Bronte P&C Building Fund. Donations are tax deductible, and all 
money raised goes directly towards facilities for our kids. 

 

Donations can be made into the Bronte P&C Building Fund account:  

 

BSB 633 000 - Account number 166 170 050 

 

Then please email brontepandc@gmail.com with your name and details 
to be included on the receipt for tax purposes. 

 

Happy Holidays, from Bronte P&C. 

mailto:brontepandc@gmail.com
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 Dec  

Tue 3 End of Year Band Night 6-7pm 
 
Last Scripture lesson 

Wed 4 Yr 3&4 Young Engineers  -9am 
 
Yr 5/6 Field trip to Apple  -12 noon 

Fri 6 PSSA Sport Concludes 
Yr 1&2 Observatory excursion 9am 
 

Mon 9 Yr 3&4 Young Engineers 

Wed 11 Presentation Assembly Yr3-6 - 
9.15am— duration approx. 2hrs 

Thu 12 5B Field trip to Apple  -12 noon 

Fri 13 Sports Assembly  9am 
Parent Thank You breakfast  
8.30am 

Mon 16 Year 6 Farewell 
 
K-2 Presentation and Picnic Day 
 
6M Field trip to Apple - 9am 

Tue 17 Luna Park Yr 5&6 
Manhattan Bowl Yr 3&4 

Wed 18 Last Day for Students 

Jan 2020  

Mon 27 Public Holiday-Australia Day 

Tue 28 Staff Development Day 

Wed 29 School Starts Today - Yrs1-6 
 
Kindergarten Best Start  

Fri 31 Yr 3-6 Swimming Carnival 

 

BRONTE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Wednesday 4 December Wk 8 T4 

Message from the Principal 

Hi Bronte PS, 

 

2020 is fast approaching, and organisation has begun. 

Teachers are starting to think about classes for next year. 

Please note that classes will not be finalized or revealed 

until 2020. Staff and P&C are continually evaluating the 

School Plan and discussing what has been achieved, 

and what we want to achieve in the future. This year’s 

achievements and next years goals will be published in 

the 2019 Annual Report, which will be released end of 

Term 1, 2020. Also published in the Annual Report will be 

the final School Satisfaction Survey results.  

Speaking of the Satisfaction Survey, we are nowhere 

near previous records, please complete the survey by 

following the link below. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QNVVMDP  

The annual Bronte PS Helpers Morning Tea is on next 

Friday the 13th at 8.30 am in the Library. It’s a chance for 

the staff to thank all the parent helpers in our community. 

If you have helped out in the classroom, assisted on an 

excursion, made costumes for the concert, run music 

classes, assisted in the maintained of our gardens, cov-

ered books, helped in the uniform shop, are a member of 

our amazing P&C, or anything else, please come along. 

We hope to have big crowd.  

Please use the ‘Pick Up Zone’ correctly! Children are to 

wait at the top driveway gate with the parent and/or 

teacher on duty, and drivers stay in their cars with the 

engine running. It only takes one person doing the wrong 

thing to bring the system crashing down, and remember, 

it’s all about children’s safety. Thank you.  

Last night’s band concert was a real treat. Congratula-

tions Mr Gibson and students! The Bronte Training Band 

and Bronte Senior Band have never sounded so good. 

Have a good week, 

Catherine Ryan 

Principal 
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2019 Parent Survey is 

OPEN 

Please follow the link: 

https://

www.surveymonkey.co

m/r/QNVVMDP 

 

Please take some time to 

complete the survey.  

The information will be 

used to improve our     

delivery. 

 

 

 

 

The school raised $396.00 for 

the RSPCA which was collected 

last week for 

Animal Dress UP Day. 

 

Well Done! 

Dear Parents of Year 3 students, 

On behalf of the Bronte Public School 
Staff we want to thank you for the most         
delicious lunch. 

We really appreciate the time, effort and energy 
that went into the feast we shared today. 

Thank you for making us feel special! 

Best Regards 

Catherine Ryan  

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rspca.org.au%2F&psig=AOvVaw2gbIP1RVOKddTJjC5ydX5u&ust=1575513496792690
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BULLETIN 

Please Donate Used Postage Stamps 
We want to help children with cerebral palsy to walk!  

The Australian Chapter of Lions International Stamp Club (LISC) is working to raise money to purchase mobility aids 
for children with cerebral palsy, helping them to stand and walk to the best of their ability. They do this by auctioning 

off stamps.   What can you do? 

Cut out used stamps as shown in the photo below and place them in the box outside Ms Ryan’s office. From the SRC 

Congratulations to Alexander Kime of 

3S for receiving the ICAS Science medal. 

Alexander was presented with the 

award at a ceremony at UNSW . 

Well Done Alexander! 

Dear Year 5 and 6 parents 

We would like to invite you to attend the year 6 fare-
well dance (please note Year 5 is also invited to help 
farewell the year 6 students). Details are below: 

Date:  Monday 16 December. 6pm-9pm at Bronte 
Surf Club 

Tickets: $15 (plus booking fee) to be purchased 
from the attached website: www.eventbrite.com.au/e/83911155525 

On the night a photo booth and DJ will provide the entertainment plus pizza/sushi and drinks will be pro-
vided. We would love for you all to attend. 

Please note this event is run by the teachers so no parents need to attend (ie you can drop off at 6pm and 
collect at 9pm). 

For any questions please contact Jim Harman at jimmyharman@hotmail.com  

http://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/83911155525
mailto:jimmyharman@hotmail.com
http://prekandksharing.blogspot.com/2013/04/celebrate-with-end-of-school-year-dance.html
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Please purchase school packs   
on-line before 20 December  
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JUST IN TIME FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS... Please take advantage of our online library. Great eBooks 

and audio books for students to access. See information below for instructions on how to access these 

resources. More information available on our school website. 

BOOK FAIR 

Thank you to everyone for your support of our Scholastic Book 

Fair this year. We sold $8,820.00 worth of books and a percent-

age of this comes back to the school in cash and rewards. The 

most popular titles sold at our book fair were graphic novels 

and information books about rocks and minerals. I love seeing 

the students and the community so excited about books!  

Thank you all again for this fantastic effort.  

Mary Verdun 
Librarian 
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EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES FINISH THIS WEEK 

EXCEPT AFL  

AND WILL COMMENCE WEEK 2 TERM 1 2020 
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Grandparents Assembly 2020 will be held on 

Wednesday the 1st of April. 

Pop it in your diary! 
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Thank you for your pre loved uniforms, 
we need more of size 10 and 12 short 
sleeve t-shirts 

Second Hand Uniform shop   

Open  

Fri 6 December  8.30-9.30am  

Our Vision Statement 
 

We Have a Go!  
 

At Bronte we:  

Take responsible and carefully calculated risks 

Learn from mistakes and embrace ‘failure’ as an   

essential part of learning 

Know that if we try something and don’t ‘succeed’, 

it’s not the end of the world and we are richer for the 

experience 

Are proud of ourselves for making an effort and     

being persistent 

 “Try and fail, but don't fail to try.”  Stephen Kaggwa  

 

We are not afraid to have a go! 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https%3A%2F%2Ficon-library.net%2Ficon%2Ftake-note-icon-28.html&psig=AOvVaw2KdWHH83XMcLKzIBR2CrqK&ust=1573687260800902
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FREE 

ORIGINAL BRONTE SCHOOL PIANO  

Contact:  

Adam Morison  

adam@libertychambers.com.au 

 

XMAS POP UP in Clovelly 

 

The SHOP-LOCAL POP-UP is a    
collaboration between The STUDIO 
WORK SHOP and Create Local. 

 

Thursday 5—Saturday 7 DEC 

At The STUDIO WORK SHOP  

319 Clovelly Road, Clovelly 

For more information contact Gemma 
Deacon   

Create Local 

0411530407 
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Students in Years 1-5 need to return  

Swimming Carnival permission note ASAP.  

Thank you! 


